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Summer Announcements

K-8th Class Update Letters
● Click here for K-8th class update letters from Mrs. Hutchins:

https://www.bluegrasschristianacademy.org/primary--lower-school.html

Opening Ceremony
● Mark your calendars for August 20th @ 6pm for our Opening Ceremony

Upstairs Remodel Update
● The carpet has been installed in the hallway and classrooms.
● What’s left? Emptying the lunchroom, tearing out the lunchroom flooring and replacing it.

Other Announcements:
● We apologize for the delay and will share them as soon as they are available.

● Summer office hours vary. Please call the office before making a special trip, or set up an
appointment if needed.

● REMINDER: We have used uniforms that you can get items for for free. Give Sarah a call if you
would like to schedule a time to come look. You will also have an opportunity to do so at the
Opening Ceremony.

● Sign up for the Parent Organization communications by emailing: devansdavenport@gmail.com
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